
K-2 News from the 
Reading 

Reef-Title One 

Upcoming 
Events 

August 2014 

Parent Tip of the Month: 

Welcome back to school everyone!  The year is 
off to a great start and we are excited about 
the new changes taking place in Title I!  Listed 
below are some reminders: 
 
*If your child will be receiving Title I services, 
you will receive a letter that needs to be signed 
and sent back to school. 
 
*Please drop by the Title I room on Open House 
night to see what kinds of services your child 
may receive and what Title I is all about. 
 
*If you check out an item from the Parent 
Lending Library then your name will be entered in 
a drawing for an Ingles gift card.  Don’t forget 
to sign your name on a slip of paper when you 
check out one of the literacy games. 

8/5 Open House 
for K-2 at 5:30-
6:30 p.m. 
 
8/7 Open House 
for 3-5 at 5:30-
6:30 p.m. 
 
9/11 K-2 
Literacy Lunch 
and Learn at 
12:45-1:45 
This will be an opportunity 
for parents of children in 
K-2 to come and eat lunch 
at Meadowbrook and learn 
about essential literacy 
skills needed in the early 
grades in order to become 
successful readers.  All 
parents are invited and 
lunch will be provided. 

It is often thought that once a child reads a book they are “done” with 
the book and don’t need to read it again.  This is actually false!  
Emergent readers in K-2 need to read books 2-3 times so they can start 
memorizing words, word patterns, and the way words work in sentences.  
So have your child read a book more than once to increase their 
letter/word knowledge and to help them read more fluently!  



3-5 News from the 
Reading 

Reef-Title One 

Upcoming 
Events 

August 2014 

Parent Tip of the Month: 

Welcome back to school everyone!  The year is 
off to a great start and we are excited about 
the new changes taking place in Title I!  Listed 
below are some reminders: 
 
*If your child will be receiving Title I services, 
you will receive a letter that needs to be signed 
and sent back to school. 
 
*Please drop by the Title I room on Open House 
night to see what kinds of services your child 
may receive and what Title I is all about. 
 
*If you check out an item from the Parent 
Lending Library then your name will be entered in 
a drawing for an Ingles gift card.  Don’t forget 
to sign your name on a slip of paper when you 
check out one of the literacy games. 

8/2 Open House 
for K-2 at 5:30-
6:30 p.m. 
 
8/5 Open House 
for 3-5 at 5:30-
6:30 p.m. 
 
 

It is often thought that once a child reads a book they are “done” with 
the book and don’t need to read it again.  This is actually false!  
Emergent readers in K-2 need to read books 2-3 times so they can start 
memorizing words, word patterns, and the way words work in sentences.  
So have your child read a book more than once to increase their 
letter/word knowledge and to help them read more fluently!  


